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1. I am pleased to announce that effective this date, in accordance with the Constitution and 

Regulations, Chapter II - Departments, Article V – Eligibility of Officers, Section 2., the 

Brothers of the Department Council have met and selected by majority vote, Brother 

Richard W. Denney of the March to the Sea Camp No. 135, to fill the previously vacated 

office of Department Secretary, until the next regular meeting of the Department, 

scheduled for 6 May 2017. Brother Denney brings experience and knowledge through his 

involvement with several Camp officer positions, including Camp Commander and Camp 

Secretary, as well as his involvement at the committee level within the Department of 

Michigan. 

 

2. Brother Denney may be contacted directly at the following email address:  

 

secretary@suvcwmi.org 

 

3. Effective this date, all General Correspondence/Camp Reports should be addressed to: 

 

Dick Denney, Department Secretary 

Department of Michigan – SUVCW 

30090 Orla Engle Road 

Colon, MI 49040 

 

Please note that the Department Headquarters Correspondence address has not changed. 

 

4. Please join me in congratulating Brother Denney on his selection to fill this post, and also 

in extending our full cooperation to assist him with this undertaking in Fraternity, Charity 

and Loyalty! 

 

By order of: 

/s/ 

L. Dean Lamphere, Jr. 

Department Commander 

 

Attest: 

/s/ 

David F. Wallace, PDC 

Chief of Staff 

mailto:secretary@suvcwmi.org

